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Suspension of the feeder bus service between the former LegCo 

Building and the LegCo Complex 

****************************** 

 

The Legislative Council (LegCo) Secretariat announced 

today (15 February) that the feeder bus service between the 

former LegCo Building and the LegCo Complex will discontinue 

as from 1 March 2012. 

 

At its meeting on 14 February, 2012, The LegCo Commission 

("the Commission") reviewed the usage of the feeder bus service 

between the former LegCo Building and the LegCo Complex. In 

view of the demand for the service and the fact that the public 

has become familiarized with various access routes to the LegCo 

Complex, the Commission decided that feeder bus service will 

discontinue as from 1 March 2012. Notices will be put up at 

the bus stops to inform users of the suspension of the service. 
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